
 

 

Effective June 8th, 2020 

 

An Updated Message to Our Customers and Partners: 

As New York City enters Phase One of reopening, Mass Contracting will resume 

work at all construction worksites previously paused by the outbreak of COVID-

19.  In addition, our New York City office will officially reopen on Monday, June 

8, 2020 with full staff.  

 

Keeping our valued customers, employees, and subcontractors safe and healthy 

remains our top priority.  To this end, Mass Contracting has established policies 

and procedures to help prevent the spread of COVID-19.  Please contact us if you 

would like to receive a copy of Mass Contracting Corp.’s COVID-19 Business 

Precautions Plan.  We will continue to monitor the latest news regarding COVID-

19 and will update our policies accordingly. 

 

Our passion for providing exceptional construction services remains strong as the 

world works through these challenging times. Our customers are the heart of our 

business and we look forward to continuing to serve you!  

 

Very truly yours, 

       Mass Contracting Corp. 
 

 

 

 

  

Richard F. Massina 

       President 

https://masscontractingcorp.com/

